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' Mississippi Power and Light Company
' ATTN: Mr.'J.-B.-Richard

Senior Vice' President, Nuclear,
P.' O. Box,1640-

. Jackson, MS 39025

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: GRAND GULF OPERATIONAL QUALITY ASSURANCE PROGAM

-The enclosed letter provides the results of our review of the-Grand Gulf

operational quality assurance program ~ An undated version of this letter was

inadvertently dispatched from our office earlie'r last week and should be

disregarded.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by RCLewis).

Richard C. I.ewis, Director
Division.of Reactor Projects

Enclosure: Letter to MP&L dated
May 18, 1984

cc w/ encl: J. E. Cross, Plant Manager
Ralph T. Lally, Manager of Quality

Middle South Services, Inc.

bec w/ encl:
NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Mississippi-
G..A.~Belisle, RII
C. M. Upright,-RII
J. Milhoan, IE
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